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Glenluce Primary School   Newsletter – May 11th 2015
Let’s hope that we are going to get favourable weather for the fete on Saturday.
School Blog Site
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/dg/GlenlucePrimary/
Please have a look at this blog site.  Ultimately I would like the children to take full ownership of this.
Rag Bag
The uplift is due tomorrow.  If anybody has any old clothes, sheets, shoes etc then this is the ideal opportunity to spring clean.
Plant Sale
This annual event is being held at the school on Wednesday.  Doors open at 9.30a.m.  As per usual, there will be a fine array of plants on offer.  We hope that you will support what has proved to be a very successful annual event.  If anyone has any further plant donations, then could they please be sent into the school tomorrow?
School Fete
This annual event takes place at Lady Stair park on Saturday, from 12.00p.m. until 2.00p.m.  If the weather is poor, then it will move to the school.  There will be visits from some of the emergency services, vintage tractors will be on view, there will be a barbeque, sand art, face painting, paint your own canvas etc  I am sure that this will once again be a very popular event.  If anyone has any old shirts that could be used for the painting activities then please send them into the school.
Stranraer Academy visit
There is an opportunity for parents/carers to visit Stranraer Academy on Thursday 21st May at 11.00a.m.  This has been traditionally offered to parents who feel their anxiety about their child's transition might be affecting their child. However this year it has been opened up to any parent who wishes to visit the school.
Achievement Wall

If any children win certificates or have photographs of something that they have been successful at, then we will display it on the Achievement board.  Achievement is as important as attainment to our children, and it is therefore important that we focus on all the positive aspects of our pupils’ lives.  
P.4/5/6 andP.6/7 Trip

The children will be going their trip to Glasgow on Thursday.  They are visiting Scotland Street Museum and then the theatre to watch Shrek.
Football Training
Football training will not take place tomorrow, Tuesday 12th.  Training should resume next week.
Homework Club
This takes place on a Tuesday after school for those children who have signed up and returned their forms.

Drama Classes
Drama classes take place on Wednesday afternoons.  The club takes place from 3.00p.m. until 4.00p.m.
Rugby Training

Rugby training will not take place this week as most of the children will be away on their trip.
Head Lice
I know I keep including this in the newsletter on a weekly basis, but it is important to remain vigilant and provide treatment immediately the issue arises.  It is important to ensure that you continue treating your child until there is no sustained evidence that head lice are present.  Further guidance is available from the school.  See also the link below www.healthscotland.com/uploads/documents/25-HeadLice.pdf 
I really appreciate all your support with our school.  If there are any issues or questions that you wish answered, then please feel welcome to contact me at any time.  If you have any suggestions appropriate to the Parent Council or P.T.A., then your opinions and views are always appreciated.  We are also always looking for new members for both these organizations and indeed everyone should feel welcome to attend.
Kindest regards,
James D. Ferguson.  
Head Teacher
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